Praia

October 20th, 1982

Dear friends,

To BOARD OF THE LINCOLN UNIVERSITY Pennsylvania - U.S.A.

Confirming the invitation we adress your organization to participate in the Amilcar Cabral International Symposium, which will take place from 17th to 20th January, 1983, in the city of Praia, we would like to request an urgent reply, so that we may know the details concerning so honorable presence.

Besides the confirmation of your participation, we would like to know the names and functions of your representatives.

We suggest that your delegation should be formed by two per_ sons at most and that it should come prepared to make an opening address (of 10 minutes) to the Symposium.

We are sending you a provisional list of foreign persons and organizations that have been invited to participate in the Amilcar Cabral Symposium.

Looking forward to hear from you soon, we remain,
fraternally yours

For the Amilcar Cabral Symposium

Preparatory Committee

/Olivio Pires/

(Member of the Political Commission of the PAICV)